
 

 

 11 August 2022  

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

 I have the honour to share herewith the summary of the General Assembly High-level 

debate on “Enhancing youth mainstreaming in crime prevention policies”, which was held in 

cooperation with the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC), on Monday, 6 June 

2022, at United Nations Headquarters.   

 

 This summary is prepared pursuant to operative paragraph 22 of General Assembly  

resolution 76/187, for transmission to the Commission on Crime Prevention and Criminal Justice 

and to all Member States.  

 

The summary captures key aspects of the remarks and statements shared by government 

officials, representatives of the UN system and stakeholders.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Abdulla Shahid 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


